





Clarkston Community Garden
Minutes for 
November 7, 2016 
Board Meeting

Attending:  Ken Roberts, Janie Roberts, John Freeman, Nancy Freeman

Treasurer’s Report:  	Checking		Savings
Beginning Balance:	           $2,407.93		$458.01
Ending Balance:		$2,195.26		$458.11

Water bill was $118.00 this month.  

There will be no meeting of the CCG Board in December, 2016 or January, 2017.

We would like to thank everyone that worked on the cleanup on November 5th.  We got the garden ready for winter.  We appreciate all the volunteers and the hours of help.

The chipper has trouble chipping the green tomato plants.  We will be putting the tomato vines in the pile by the back fence.  

We will be spending more on advertising in the spring, hoping to get more bed rentals.  

We will discuss having the seed swap at the next Board meeting in February.  The seed swap in 2016 was very successful.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We adjourned the meeting at 6:15.



	
